H. R. ANDERSON, CASHIER

IN TURLOCK

TurLOCK,CALIFORNIA

April 21, 1942

Mr, T. Iwata, President
Turlock Social Club

P. 0. Box 546

Turlock, California

Dear Mr. Iwata:

Your letter of April 18, 1942, was certainly
accepted with sincerity and was appreciated.

It is difficult to comment on the conditions
which exist at the present time. We have always felt that
your group were a distinct asset to this Comnunity--you
have always cooperated in every way. We have considered
our customers from among your members as our best, and we
will definitely feel it a "real loss" while you are away.
We can only hope that the period of time will be short.

If we can be, at any time, of service to you,
please do not hesitate to call upon us; and we will surely
be looking forward to the time when everything will again
be functioning in a normal manner, and when your members
will be a part of our Cormunity.

We have every confidence in you as good American
Citizens and wish to take this opportunity to thank each
and everyone of you for the business you have given this
bank and for your good faith in us; we sincerely hope we
will have the opportunity to serve you for meny years to
cone.,

Our best wishes to you for a "Happy and Peaceful

Future”.
Sincerely, ﬂ\\ﬂLﬁijQ
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President



